
Don’t forget it’s Mother’s Day next Sunday 10 May. 
 
Catholic news from our Diocese and beyond. Every week our Diocese 
produces an electronic newsletter called BBNeighbourhoods which 
contains information from the Bishop and agencies of our Diocese 
which are relevant to us here in the parish both in our personal prayer 
lives and for the ministries of which many of us are a part. We put 
some of this material in our parish bulletin but there is always far 
more than we can fit in, so to subscribe to receive it yourself email 
communications@bbcatholic.org.au  
 

On April 24th Archbishop Fisher wrote to Premier Berejiklian asking 
for permission for churches to be reopened for private prayer even 
before large enough gatherings are allowed for us to again celebrate 
Mass. This news was reported in the daily newsletter of the 
Australian Catholic Bishops’ Conference CathNews. This daily email 
gives news not just from Catholic media but also from secular media 
which involves Catholics and is a great way to keep up with news 
from the wider church. Go to https://cathnews.com to subscribe. We 
await a reply from the Premier, and we can be sure that CathNews will 
report it when she does.   
 

Chatswood Parish Mass Livestream.  If you would like to participate 
in this Sunday’s Holy Mass (3rd May) in Chatswood Church, go to 
facebook.com/OLDChatswood, and watch our livestream at 10:30am. 
If you are unavailable at that time, the Mass will be posted on Fr Jim’s 
youtube channel.  Click here:  
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCLpbDNqP8u1Wx4Gm08jJydA 
 

Ways to pray with your children at home  
Last week we introduced you to one of the  ways we are working to 
help families engage their children in family prayer and activities to 
help support the faith life of families, through our  Children and Youth 
Ministries page. 
 

This Sunday is Good Shepherd Sunday! 
As such, we offer an article on the above page  
to help families explore this wonderful paschal  
parable in age appropriate ways. There is  
something in this article for all families –  
regardless of age. Please check it out! 
 

As we begin the month of May, another new  
offering on this page is a way to explore the  
Rosary with your children.  Click on the above 
Children and Youth Ministries page link. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 FOURTH SUNDAY of EASTER  3 May 2020 - Year A/2 

 

Church - Cnr Kirk & Archer Sts,  
Chatswood 
Parish Office  - 94 Archer Street, 
Chatswood, 2067 
PO Box 1446, Chatswood, 2057 
 
Phone: 9410 9000 or for an after 
hours’ emergency call:  
0473 046 906 
 

www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood 
chatswoodoffice@bbcatholic.org.au 
 

Parish Office hours: 
Mon-Fri 9.30am-4.30pm 

Closed for lunch 1pm – 1.30pm 
 
Fr  Jim McKeon (Parish Priest) 
jim.mckeon@bbcatholic.org.au   
Fr John Puliparambil (Assist. Priest) 
john.puliparambil@bbcatholic.org.au  
Deacon Kevin Hale (Deacon) 
kevin.hale@bbcatholic.org.au   
Nicole Gorman (Parish Secretary) 
nicole.gorman@bbcatholic.org.au  
Gail Gill (Adult Faith Formation & 
Mission)gail.gill@bbcatholic.org.au  
Angela Hague (Pastoral Assoc. for 
Children’s Ministry) 
angela.hague@bbcatholic.org.au   
Michael Mercer (Facilities & Finance 
Officer) 
michael.mercer@bbcatholic.org.au  
Amelia Lee (Bookkeeper) 
amelia.lee@bbcatholic.org.au 
Maricel Malapira (Catechist 
Coordinator) 
maricel.malapira@bbcatholic.org.au  
Pressy Braganza  
pressy.braganza@bbcatholic.org.au 
(Admin Assistant for Children’s 
Ministry) 
Bernadette Ho 
Bernadette.ho@bbcatholic.org.au  
(New Parishioner Engagement Co-
Ordinator) 

 

 

 

WITH OUR LADY OF DOLOURS 
WE PRAY FOR: 
 

Recently Deceased:   
Diana Thomas & 
Donald Gomes 
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WITHIN OUR PARISH 
 

THE CHARITABLE WORKS FUND 
Thank you for your continued connection. 
We are so grateful to our community who 
demonstrate their love for their neighbours by 
generously supporting the Charitable Works Fund. 
 
The CWF is still working by providing the funds to 
ensure our trained CatholicCare Pastoral Care 
Practitioners are available by mobile phone for 
those in hospitals in our Diocese. With restrictions 
on visitors, Pastoral Care Practitioners are needed 
more than ever for the patients, their families and 
the staff in the hospitals in our Diocese. 
 

The CWF is still working by providing the funds to 
create online resources for students in public 
schools in our Diocese to receive Catholic Special 
Religious Education Classes. This vital ministry will 
assist parents at home continue the valuable faith 
formation to Catholic students in the public 
schools in our Diocese.  
 

The CWF is still working by assisting St Lucy’s 
School and St Edmund’s College care for students 
with special needs who are still attending 
providing additional funds to two schools with 
students with special needs.  
 

The CWF works every day by providing funds to 
those who are deaf or hard of hearing through the 
Ephpheta Centre. 
 

When you give to the CWF, you can be assured 
that your donation is working for the faith and the 
people of the Diocese of Broken Bay.  
Donations $2 and over are tax-deductible Click on 
this link to give to CWF www.givenow.com.au/cwf 
or post your cheque into the Parish Office. 
 
A GOOD NEWS STORY of how one Year 12 student 
is experiencing the shutdown. Do you have a good 
news story? Tell someone! 
 

We have been watching mass online as a family 
and we generally pray together each night and on 
Sunday nights we also say the rosary together.  
 

Learning from home has been good as I find I am 
able to do the classwork more efficiently at home, 
which leaves more time for study and more time to 
spend as a family. We have done a lot more 
exercise together (which is needed after eating a 
lot of Easter chocolates!) and we have contacted 
our family in Ireland more frequently, which has 
been lovely. We are a really close family and this 
has given us the opportunity to appreciate each 
other even more. I have found this time very 
therapeutic as I did not think that in year 12 that I 
would have this much time to spend with my 
family- it has given me a really good balance! – 
Cailin, Mercy College  
 
 

DOING PASTORAL CARE  
Every need in the world is an open door to share 
God's love. Coronavirus has created so many 
needs across our community, particularly amongst 
the elderly, at risk/vulnerable people of all ages, 
the newly unemployed, impacted small business 
owners and front-line medical/services workers 
amongst many others. 
 

As a church family we have the opportunity to 
respond with love, bringing the hope and 
compassion of Christ by serving each other and 
our neighbours in the community. 
 

One of the ways we can all serve now is by 
checking in on our neighbours with a friendly 
phone call or text message. 
 

If you don’t have their contact details or would like 
to help more people in your community, a great 
way to find out what help and support people 
need is with a care card. 

For a care card you can print at home click here. 
Simply fill in the card with your details and how 
you can help and then drop in your neighbours’ 
letterboxes or doorsteps. 
 

Our community needs us now more than ever, if 
you would also like to volunteer to be part of our 
community care team call the parish on 9410 9000 
or send an email to  
chatswoodoffice@bbcatholic.org.au with your 
details and how you can help. 
 
HOMELESSNESS AND COVID-19 
If you are worried about someone who is 
homeless or rough sleeping in the area please 
contact SGCH. You can call 8974 9797 or email 
pathwaysnorth@sgch.com.au.  (A message from St 
George Community Housing) 
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WEEK 4 OF EASTER PILGRIMAGE OF PRAYER 
Go to:  
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/ministri
es/adult-faith-formation/easter-prayer-pilgrimage 

Read through the 
Introductory Guide 
before you begin and 
have your bible with 
you. 
 

The Easter Pilgrimage 
of Prayer is in PDF 
format so you can 
print it if you would 
like to do that. The 
PDF is presented as 
two sided A4 sheets. A 
PDF resource will be 

posted for each week of Easter time through to 
Pentecost. It offers ways to pray during the week 
with the Sunday readings from the Acts of the 
Apostles and the Gospel. Guides for keeping a 
prayer journal and other simple prayers are also 
included. 
 

This time of Easter offers us a wonderful way to 
enter more deeply into the life, death and 
resurrection of Jesus. 
 

If I can assist you with resources please let me 
know gail.gill@bbcatholic.org.au  
 
WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS, GOOD 
SHEPHERD SUNDAY.  
“Alleluia, alleluia! I am the good shepherd, says the 
Lord; I know my sheep, and mine know me 
Alleluia!” Jn 10:14. Does a life of joy in knowing you 
are following the Lord as a priest, deacon or in the 
consecrated life inspire you?  Contact the Vocation 
Office at 0418 522 449 or email: 
vocations.ministry@bbcatholic.org.au 
 

Below are our Seminarians of Broken Bay 2020, Fr 
Paul Durkin, Vocations Director & Fr Stephen 
Wayoyi, Assistant Vocations Director. 

CATHOLIC SRE MESSAGE 
The Catechist Ministry sends its best wishes to all 
the parents and their children.  We pray that you 
remain safe and well as you return to Term 2. 
 

The Minister for Education has approved the 
ongoing delivery of SRE lessons in a Learning from 
Home mode during the restrictions that are in 
place as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 

We would like to inform parents that the lessons 
are available in the Learning from Home mode and 
to provide the links appropriate to their local 
circumstances.  
 

Simple to follow Catholic SRE lessons are available 
online at the following link.  Click here: 
Catholic SRE Online 

 
WE LOVE YOU 
Even though our Church doors are closed for now, 
our Church family remains united in love for one 
another.  Perhaps you’ve been searching for a 
place to call home and you’ve found us.  Please 
know that if you are new to our parish, we’re 
delighted to have you with us.  You can download 
a copy of our new parishioner welcome pack on 
our website bbcatholic.org.au/Chatswood.  Fill out 
a connect card and we will be in touch, perhaps 
having a friendly chat over Zoom or WhatsApp. 
 
Our Parish Office is open (Mon-Fri 9.30am-
4.30pm), so please don’t hesitate to contact us 
via phone (9410 9000) or email 
(chatswoodoffice@bbcatholic.org.au) if you need 
anything or just want to have a chat! 
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